
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker:  Jake Friesen 

Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader & Pianist: Riley Dyck 

 

Date:  February 21, 2021  

Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________ 

Birth Announcement 

Sienna Suzanne, was born on February 17th, 
2021, to Kyle and Ally Fehr. She is a first 

granddaughter to Jack and Ang Driedger, 
and a first niece to Tyson Fehr, Kendra Fehr, 
Josh Driedger, Nick & Nicki Driedger, and 

Sam Driedger! 

 

Community Announcements 

Considering MCI for the 2021-22 school 
year?    New students who submit an 

application by March 15th will share in 
$25,000 of available tuition support. One 

lucky applicant will also receive their first year 
of tuition FREE! For more information visit 

www.mciblues.net/admissions/new-student-
incentive/ or contact our Student Recruitment 

Associate, Sophie Gerbrandt, at 
sophiegerbrandt@mciblues.net 

 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 

Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht – bmcyouthpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

February 28 – Walter Dyck 
March 7th      - Seth Klassen 
March 14      - Gerry Giesbrecht 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

Werner & Marlene Ens 
Helen Janzen 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: 57, 692 
Income to date: 31, 098  
Needed: 26, 594  
 

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
Lisa & Matt Wiebe (DR) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 
Creator God, you have given all power and 

authority to your son Jesus. He has been given 
the name above all names and we are honored 
to be counted as parts of His body. Grant us the 
ability to enjoy and honor that privilege. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

From Church Council 

BMC will be open for live worship on Friday 
evenings starting February 26 at 7pm with limited 
capacity.  The service will be recorded and 
uploaded to youtube for Sunday morning so our 
entire congregation is able to continue to 
worship together.  There will be no live service on 
Sunday morning at this time.  

People wanting to attend the Friday service will 
need to sign up.  An invitation will be sent out to 
our email list.  Please contact the office if you are 
not already on the list.  At this time, we are only 
able to accommodate 50 people, including those 
involved in the service, so the number of tickets 
may vary slightly from week to week.  Please only 
come if you have signed up, as we will not be 
able to accommodate walk-ins.  

You may still sign up even after we’ve reached 
our 50-person capacity, and you will be put on a 
waiting list, should some spots become available. 
You would be notified via email if a spot opened 
up for you.   

If you are feeling ill after signing up, please 
release your spot so that others may have the 
opportunity to attend.  Because of limited 
capacity, we ask that you be considerate of 
others and try not to sign up for every week. 

We also ask that you would please wear a mask 
until seated and when singing.  

 

Sunday, February 21, 2021 
First Sunday in Lent 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 
Prayer Time 

Worship in Song 
Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading – Ephesians 1:15-23 

Message – “Power, Friend or Foe” 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

Youth Ministry 

 Youth meets on Discord Wednesdays from 
7pm-9pm. 

Thanks to those who signed up for a “Retreat in a 
bag!”  If you have signed up, your bag will be 
available for pick up at church on February 28th from 
2-4pm and 6-8pm. Contact Gerry Giesbrecht or one 
of the education committee if you need to make a 
different arrangement for pickup. 

Verse for the Week 

“And this same God who takes care of me, will 
supply all your needs from his glorious riches, 
which have been given to us in Christ Jesus.” 

Philippians 4:19 NLT 

From the Search Committee 

Starting Sunday Feb 21 through till Friday Feb 26, we 
will have an online vote to determine if we call Keith 

as our lead pastor.  Similar to the deacon 
nominations, there will also be the ability to vote by 

phoning Walter Dyck directly during those dates.  
Please continue to keep this process and our church 

in your prayers. If anyone has any questions 
regarding the voting process or regarding Keith 

feel free to contact one of the members of the 
search committee.                            

Scott Fehr 204-324-4107 

Marlin Froese 204-324-3683 

Glenda Fehr 204-362-0931 

Seth Klassen 204-384-7384 

Eric Peters 204-362-0615 

 


